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Dear advocates

Within the frameworks of the Chamber of Advocates of
the RA  and  Paris Barr  Association  this year  1 or 2
advocates will have the opportunity to take part  to a-tw-
-month training  in Paris and the  qualifier has already
begun.

For participation to the contest the advocate should have 
the excellent knowledge of French. The advocate should
be younger than 40 and the  advocacy license   should not
be  suspended at the very time of application.

The period of training is from 2014 December till
November.

Let us remind you that all the expense  are covered by the
advocate himself.

Some kind of  financial support is possible.

For registration as a candidate please apply up to 27th

June.
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